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June 2, 2021 

VIA ELS 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: General Atomics 
Supplement to Application  
ELS File No. 1064-EX-CN-2020 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

By this letter, General Atomics supplements its pending application in response to email inquiries from the 
Federal Communications Commission.1  Specifically, submitted contemporaneously with this letter in the 
above-referenced ELS application proceeding are the following documents: 

 A revised ITU cost-recovery letter associating the cost-recovery letter with the OTB-3 satellite;  

 A completed ITU Additional Data Form for the OTB-3 satellite; and 

 Responses to questions concerning the OTB-3 ODAR.  

Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  

Very truly yours, 

/s/Tony Lin  

Tony Lin 
Counsel to General Atomics  

1 See Email from Doug Young, FCC, to Victor Gomez, General Atomics (May 6, 2021); see also Email 
from Doug Young, FCC, to Victor Gomez, General Atomics (May 13, 2021). 


